
1.	 We have increased our cleaning and disinfection routines. We 
frequently sanitise customer touch areas such as Collection 
points 

2.	 Our staff pay particular attention to thorough hand washing 
and avoid touching their face, nose or mouth 

3.	 We have strict procedures in place to prevent staff with any 
signs of Covid-19 infection from working
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We are working to keep people safe during this challenging 
time whilst still providing amazing food. To help us to do so 
we have put some Special Measures in place.

4.	 Pre-ordering your food by phone or online  

5.	 Paying for your order through contactless systems e.g. by card 
or secure digital systems such as PayPal or Apple pay. Where 
this is not possible, we have implemented measures for the 
safe handling of cash  

6.	 Respecting our queuing system for collection, designed to keep 
customers 2 metres apart 

7.	 Maintaining a separation distance of 2 metres from our staff by 
only moving up to the Collection point when called forward 

 

Thank you for your help to keep us all safe

Please help us to keep you safe by:


